NOTICE OF VENUE CHANGE FOR AUDIT, RISK & COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE MEETING

(as per Regulation 12(1) of the Local Government (Administration) Regulations 1996)

Notice is hereby given that an Audit, Risk & Compliance Committee Meeting will be held on Tuesday 10 March 2020 at 5:30pm and will now be held in the Jimblebar Room, Wanangkura Stadium, South Hedland.

The Agenda will be available to view prior to the meeting on the Town's website: www.porthedland.wa.gov.au. For any enquiries, please contact Governance on 08 9158 9300.

All Committee meetings are open to the public and persons of all abilities are welcome to attend.

Carl Askew Chief Executive Officer Town of Port Hedland